ATTACHMENT B
CUSTOMER NOTICE

Due to recent changes mandated by the Federal Communications Commission
(FCC), the Company must raise its local service rates to $14.00 per line, per month.
Accordingly, effective June 1, 2013, Peace Valley Telephone Company'’s local rates will
increase from $10.00 o $14.00 per menth for both Residential and Busingss service.

In order to mitigate the effect of this proposed increase, the Company is reducing
the monthly rate for Internet access by $4.00. Thus, for those custorners who subscribe
to both Internet access and Local Telephone Service, they will not see any increase in-
their monthly bill.

if you have any questions regarding these rate changes, please contact our
Customer Service Office at 417/277-5550.




